
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
October 12, 2009 
4th Street Bowl 

 
Meeting called to order by President Vince Itatani at 7:10pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Vince Itatani   
Men’s VP: Brandon Hirata  
Women’s VP: Karen Jeung 

Treasurer: Frank Lum 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Lynnie Itatani, Vince Itatani, TJ Yanuska (NP), Jody Kawamura (NP) 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   Reiko Yagi 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
Yu-Ai Kai:                  Sayo Togami (NP) 
   John Shigemoto 
                                   George Uyeda 

725 Mixed Scratch:   Kristi Kawano (NP) 
Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki (NP) 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki (NP) 
4th St. Tues. Trios       Ozzie Shimada 
 

  
 
Review of Minutes: 
Motion by Naomi, Seconded by Dick. 
 
Treasurers Report 
Reimbursements for Tournament, Deposits from tournament. Deposit dues from membership. 
Current Account Balances as of 10/9/09: Association Acct. $2855.32, Tournament Acct. 
$19818.79, JANBA Acct. $8000 (unchanged), Total for all accounts $30674.11 
Motion by Reiko, Seconded by Brandon. 
 
Fuzzy Shimada Tournament 
Recap: Participation was up from last year. Payout checks will go out next week. Preliminary 
financial results: Total deposits: $17373, total expenses: $15038.21; net profit $2334.79. 
Determine donation to juniors and seniors from money tree and bento/towel sales.  
 
Nisei Juniors 

• Bake sale went very well, made $141 probably because of the coffee shop not being 
open. Will also hold a sale during the Senior No-Tap event. League started Sept 26 
with 20 kids total; 16 A’s and 4 B’s, lost several of our “big” kids but added four more, 
overall we lost 10 kids. 

 
Senior No-Tap 

• October 17th Entries are higher than last year. Vince will get some cases of bananas 
for tournament. 

 
Federation Report 

• Federation meeting report from Karen and Brandon. Bowler contact database submit 
from San Jose, basically same information that is provided to the USBC. Plus USBC 



number, Nisei status, gender. Vince suggested some changes to the bylaws and they 
were updated. Average readjustment method will continue to be discussed. Motion 
passed to establish a tournament service fee pending association approval, starting 
next year $125 per association. Discussion followed about providing bowler 
information and ramifications, opt-out options. 

• It was announced that Stockton tournament was cancelled/possibly re-scheduled. 

 
Old Business 

• JANBA agenda: Limited to 3 topics. Our priority as follows: 1. PBA non-nisei bowler;  
2. Change of month; 3. Change order of events. 

• Bowler count: Tues-15, Weds-20, Th-40, Fri-42, Th-46, Yu-Ai Kai-112. Ham and 
Turkey Shoot scrip 1 in 8 ratio $10 each total needed 76. Sayo will pick up scrips  

• Raffle tickets for free room in Las Vegas at Sam’s Town. Vince Itatani, the winner. 

 

 

 
 
Next meeting: 
Monday, November 23, 2009 at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Brandon seconded by Frank. 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 
 
 
Action Items: 
 
Vince will get some cases of bananas for Senior No-Tap tournament. 

Determine donation to juniors and seniors from money tree and bento/towel sales. 

Sayo will pick up scrips for Ham and Turkey Shoot 


